QUARTERLY PROGRESS REPORT

April 1, 2016 to June 30, 2016

Review and testing of the new SMS/SRH-2D graphical interface features continued.  The floodway delineation tool methodology was provided for review.

FHWA’s request to add SRH-2D to the FEMA Nationally Accepted Model’s List was approved.
https://www.fema.gov/hydraulic-numerical-models-meeting-minimum-requirement-national-flood-insurance-program
[bookmark: _GoBack]
